
From: Sharon Robinson   
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 1:48 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: March 22, 2022 Special Council Meeting-Appointment of a qualified individual for Ward 
4 Councillor 
 
March 18, 2022 
 
 
To: Members of Council 
 
Re: Letter of support for Scott Thompson 
 
I support the appointment of Scott Thompson to the position of Ward 4 Councillor for the 
remainder of this term. 
 
Scott is well informed and qualified to take over the position of Ward 4 Councillor. His 
professional and community service have given him the experience necessary to be the right 
candidate for the Council position. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sharon Robinson 
35 Ellsworth Ave. 
Richmond Hill 
L4C 9N8 


